
  
   

 

 
Dear Parent/Guardian              June 2019 
 
PENCELLI– Sunday 23 June to Friday 28 June 2019 
 
I am writing with regard the final confirmed travel details to and from Plas Pencelli on the above dates. 
 
The following information should sufficiently detail our travel arrangements and emergency contact details 

 
 
Depart: 
 

Meet at BWS      Sun 23
rd 

June   1.30 pm  
(Please check in with your Group Leader so we know who has arrived) 
Depart BWS     Sun 23

rd
 June 2.00 pm 

Arrive Pencelli     Sun 23
rd

 June 5.30 pm (Approx) 
 

Return: 
 

Depart Pencelli    Fri 28
th

 June  2.00 pm 
Arrive BWS      Fri 28

th
 June 5:30 pm (Approx) 

 
 
The address for the week is:  Pencelli Outdoor Education Centre 

   Plas Pencelli 
   Pencelli 
   Brecon 
   LD3 7LX 
 

 
Telephone: in case of emergency only the Warden’s office number is: 01874 665241 

 
A payphone will be available for your son to use during the week. (Tel: 01874 665909). There is also a tuck shop 
which will be open during the evenings, from which the boys can buy sweets and soft drinks and souvenirs.  I leave it 
entirely to your discretion how much pocket money your son travels with but can recommend around £15 for the week. 
The boys will be entirely responsible for their own money during the week. 
 
Please keep an eye on the twitter feeds @BWSTrips for updates on the week and our return journey. 
 
Please also find attached information regarding itineraries, daily routines and kit lists. This information is also available 
on the school website, in the ‘Letters to Parents’ section. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Andy Green 
(email-adg@bws.wilts.sch.uk) 


